

**Agenda:**

- Sub groups to feedback from meetings.
- Anti-bullying month
- Christmas Fayre
- Next Meeting

**Minutes:**

Georgia absent due to illness. Bryn asked each subgroup to feedback on their meetings with Mrs Sims, Mrs Bird and Mrs Harrison. Each group feedback their current initiatives and next steps. We decided to create 'I need help' boxes for each year group to support Anti-Bullying month. Children to try and bring in a shoe box tomorrow. School Council Reps from each group to discuss in their own classes. Bryn and Beth talked about their decision to make DVD night buckets for The Christmas Fayre stall. Miss Woods showed the SC a prototype. Bryn arranged a subgroup to make letters. The next meeting will be tomorrow to create the boxes and we will meet again before the Christmas Fayre.

**Action:**

Bryn to meet with Mrs Huggard from the PTFA on Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> November at 12:45pm.

Make anti-bullying boxes for each year group.

Keeping Healthy group to meet with Mrs Bird on Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> December.

Mr Clough to sort a member of staff to lead the Helping Our Community sub group.

Meet tomorrow in FW to create 'I need help' boxes.

**Next Meeting: Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> December**

- Sub groups to feedback any developments.
- Plan Christmas Fayre stall.